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     Terry Fox Run 
Last Thursday SCAP staff and students participated in the Terry Fox Run.  Our goal was to raise $1,500 for the 
Terry Fox Foundation and we were happy to have well exceeded that amount with a total of $1,970 collected this 
year!  Thanks to all those who made donations and to the students who collected them.  Congratulations to Mika 
who raised $100, the highest amount in the high school; to Fletcher who raised the most overall, $250; and to 
Khloe who collected the second highest amount, $155!  Great job!  If youôve given a dollar, you are part of the 
Marathon of Hope. -Terry Fox 

Publication is available in accessible formats upon request 

 

Soccer Tournaments 
The Junior Soccer Tournament (grades 4 to 6) has been postponed to this 
Friday, October 6.  High school students will be helping as referees, lines-
men and canteen workers.  Please remember to return permission forms.   
Have fun!    

SCAPPLE Pie Day 
Save the date!  Saturday, November 4, is the day to 
come and join the SCAPPLE pie making assembly 
line!  All proceeds go toward our SCAP Building Fund.  
More details to follow... 

Cross Country Run 
The 21st annual District Cross Country 
Championship will take place on Friday, 
October 13, at Crossroads School.  We 
have 13 students participating this year.  
Events will start at 10:00 am SHARP.  
Proper running equipment 
is a must.  Jackets, wind 
breakers and rain gear 
are strongly recommend-
ed.  Newsletters are  go-
ing home with participants 
today.  Enjoy! 
 



 

Dates to Remember 
Oct. 5  SCAP Buddy Day 

Oct. 6  Junior Soccer Tournament, Emo Sports Field 

Oct. 9  Thanksgiving Day - No School 

Oct. 11 CPA Board Meeting, 6:30 pm at SCAP 

Oct. 11-13 ACSI Student Leadership Conference, Lac Dubonnet 

Oct. 13 District Cross Country Run, Crossroads School 

Oct. 21 Fall Harvest Fundraiser 

Oct. 25 Picture Retake Day 

Nov. 4 SCAPPLE Pie Day 

ACSI Student Leadership Conference 
Almost everything is ready to go for the ACSI Student Leadership Con-
ference, October 11-13.  We have 25 SCAP students participating!  
Special thanks to Ben Mast, Tyler Friesen, Brenda Savage, Susanne 
Gerber and Natasha Peters for being willing to serve as chaperones.  It 
promises to be another inspiring conference and students should come 
away more prepared to be strong leaders.  Final instruction newsletters 
will be sent home with participants this week.   

Buddy Day 
Tomorrow, October 5, is a Buddy Day. High 
school students will be spending time with their 
elementary buddies. The schedule will be as 
follows: 
 
Period 1 - Regular time  
Period 2 - Regular time 
*Lunch Part 1 - 15 minutes - 11:35-11:50  
 Save some food to eat with your buddy 
 during Buddy Time/Lunch Part 2 
Period 3 Part 1 - 60 minutes 11:50 - 12:50 
Buddy Time/Lunch Part 2 - 12:50 - 1:30 
Period 3 Part 2 - 15 minutes - 1:30 - 1:45 
Period 4 - Regular time 

October Birthdays 
Celebrating birthdays in October are: 
Shayna, Mrs. Dalseg, Milo, Avery V., 
Gregory, Darryl, Noah, Fletcher and  
Hannah C. 
 

Note to Gr. 9/10 English Class 

from Mrs. Hines:  The Trial of 

Goldilocks is tomorrow (not 

Friday because of the soccer 

tournament).  

From the Northwester Health Unit 
 

Do One Thing, then One More  
Fall is a great time to enjoy nature and colours. Try one new thing with 
your family. Find a fall 1k walk in your community; visit a new local play-
ground and run around with the kids, sign up and try a new sport or club. 
 

Participaction 150 Play Listï Have Your Say!  
Check out the Play List- 150 activities to try, track and win. Visit  
Participaction.com to learn more about ways to get active and win great 
prizes. The Challenge ends in December. 

Happy  
Thanksgiving! 

 
Monday, October 9 - No School 


